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MEMORANDUM 

TO:  HONORABLE MAYOR AND CITY COUNCIL 

FROM: MATTHEW RYNDA, PUBLIC WORKS DIRECTOR 

SUBJECT: PURCHASE OF UTILITY VEHICLE  

DATE:  FEBRUARY 24, 2025 

This machine will be used to clear/remove snow, repair all fields and much more. The city has had a utility 
vehicle (Toro Workmen) since 2014. 

 
Company    Brand    Total Cost 
MTI Distributing    Toro Workman   $33,175.36 
                                                                    
                    

 
Van-Wall Equipment    John Deere Gator  $35,181.47 
                                                                    
                                                                  
 
Recommendation 
It is the recommendation of staff that the City Council authorize the purchase of the Toro Workman from 
MTI Distributing. We currently have $35,00.00 in the 2025 Parks budget for the purchase of the utility 
vehicle. We decided not to trade in the current one due to only being offered $2,500.00. We will keep it to 
drag fields for the time being. 
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